
 
Plympton Conservation Commission 

Minutes of Open Meeting – February 5, 2019 
 
 
Members: Richard Burnet, Ami Dion, Linda Leddy, Michael Matern 
Absent: Amy Cronin, Marta Nover 
 
Mr. Burnet called the meeting to order at 6:40 pm. 
 
Correspondence Received: 
Eco-Tec Bill for 61 Upland Road 
Old Colony Planning Agenda 
Building Department Request: 140 Palmer Road to construct a storage shed (18’x24’). It was 
determined not to be within the Commission’s jurisdiction. Ms. Leddy signed off. 
Building Department Request: 22 Grove Street to demo the current house and build a new 
house on the same footprint. It was determined not be within the Commission’s jurisdiction. 
Mr. Burnet signed off. 
 
Old Business: 
ANRAD Hearing Continuation for 0 Lake Street opened at 7:00 pm and was continued for a 
month until March 5, 2019, 
 
NOI Hearing Continuation for 61 Upland Road opened at 7:05 pm. The applicant submitted 
letters, new plans and a narrative that responded to Art Allen’s concerns. They have verbally 
responded to John Chessia’s concerns. Ms. Dion was tasked to contact Mr. Chessia to speed his 
review along. The Commission voted unanimously to continue hearing until the next meeting, 
February 26, 2019.  
 
New Business: 
Discussed Jack O’Leary’s email regarding some erosion on Ring Road. After investigating, it was 
determined there was no erosion. Ms. Dion will respond to Mr. O’Leary. 
 
General: 
Ms. Leddy passed out hard copies of the draft regulations for every member. Everyone is to 
respond directly to Stephanie Daniels with comments. Ms. Leddy will ask Ms. Daniels to attend 
the next Commission meeting on February 26, 2019. Lawyer is also reviewing the draft 
regulations. 
 
DEP has hired someone as a circuit rider. Andrew works as a liaison between Conservation 
Commissions and the DEP to help ConComs’ understand and administer the Wetlands Act and 
related pieces. 
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Ms. Leddy distributed a draft job description for a Part-Time Conservation Agent. She will get it 
posted on the MACC website. In addition, we will put an ad in the local paper and advertise it to 
other towns. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:10 pm by a motion from Mr. Burnet and seconded by Ms. 
Dion, with unanimous approval. 
 
Respectfully recorded and submitted by Ami Dion 
 


